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KHP Reports on Holiday Weekend Activity
(KNZA)--The Kansas Highway Patrol worked three fatal crashes during the New
Year’s holiday weekend.

According to a news release, none of the fatal crashes were alcohol-related. They
occurred in Douglas, Harper and Ottawa Counties.

The release says 12 people were arrested for driving under the influence and 794
speeding citations were issued.

In addition, a total of 94 safety belt and child restraint citations were issued.

The agency’s holiday reporting period ran from 6:00 Friday evening to 11:59
Monday night.
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